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- Napa, CA. 94559.
~To Whom It May -Concerﬁ:
We submlt tl’llS letter in support of the applzcatlon by Robert Cra1g Wme Cellars
for i 1ncreasmg their winery permit at 2475 Summr[ Lake Drive, to 25 ,000 gallons
: Because their fac111ty can accommodate this small increase w1thout requmng Sadel
~ expansion, and the impact on Summit Lake Drive should be minimal; we feel their

: request is consistent with- county & nelghborhood goals

. As reSIdent/growers at 1984 Summlt Lake Drive for the past.thirty-thiee *years we - o
- feel quahﬁed makmg thls Judgment / o , s B

Siucerely, S

Mike Lamborri |
- Lamborn Family Vineyards -

P.O. BOX 1006+ ST. HELENA-
.. NAPA VALLEY. CALIFORNIA 94574
: “ PHONE *707+967:8231 :

FAX =707-967-8233
‘E-MaiL: lamborn.com
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JERRE J SEARS
2615 Summit Lake Drive
| Angwin, CA 94508
707-963-1334 RECEIVED
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DCU LOP) ;_N"’p 'J"\INPSFT
November 13, 2007
Napa County
Conservation, Development and Planning Department
Suite 210
1195 3rd Street
Napa, CA 94559

I am writing in support of the Robert Craig Wine Cellars application to have
its use permit increased to 25,000 gallons of production per year. As the
winery was built to accommodate 25,000gallons of production and no
additional construction will be required I do not believe this will have any
significant impact on our road and community. ‘

I am the owner of property two parcels beyond Robert Craig Wine Cellars
and pass it several times a day.

Sincerely,

cc Robert Craig
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November 15, 2007

Hillary Gitelman

Director

Napa County Conservation, Development & Planning
1195 Third Street, Room 210

Napa, CA 94559

Dear Ms. Gitelman,

Duckhorn Wine Company owns two parcels on Summit Lake Road in close proximity to
Bob Craig’s parcel located at 2475 Summit Lake Drive in Angwin, California.

We have been advised of the Winery Use Permit Application for Robert Craig Wine Cellars
and agree it is consistent with prevailing property use in our community as a grape and wine
producing area. The production increase, as presented to us, is compatible with present use
and existing development in Napa County. We foresee minimal or no impact to traffic or
other concerns as a result of this production increase.

Therefore, we support Robert Craig Wine Cellar’s application as outlined to us by Bob Craig
and are available to discuss our support of their application.

Regards,

el _—

Alex Ryan
President
Duckhorn Wine Company

DUCKHORN VINEYARDS

PARADUXY

e

NAPA VALLEY

ANDERSON VALLEY

1000 LODI LANE ST. HELENA, CA 94574 (707) 963-7108 FAX (707) 963-7595 www.duckhorn.com
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Napa County

Dept of Conservation, Development & Planning
1195 3" St, Suite 210

Napa, CA 94559

RE: Robert Craig Winery Use Permit Increase

Dear Sirs:

We are property owners of 1300 Summit Lake Drive in Angwin. We would like to
express our support of Robert Craig’s proposed winery use permit increase to 25,000
gallons annually at their facility located at 2475 Summit Lake Drive. Thank you for your

attention.

Sincerely,

Rebert Foley & Kelly Kehoe
1300 Summit Lake Drive
Angwin, CA 94508.

P:O. BOX 847 ANGWIN, CALIFORNIA 94508
PHONE 707-965-2669 ¢ FAX 707-965-0969 e BOB@ROBERTFOLEYVINEYARDS.COM



